
                          

 

 
 

10th December 2010 
 
 
Dear Customer 
 
We have been advised by the manufacturer of the devices listed below they are being discontinued with immediate 
effect; this is due to the production mold tool being beyond its serviceable life. Unfortunately due to extremely low 
demand for this product it is not commercially viable for the manufacture to invest in a new mold tool to continue 
production. 
 
The affected parts are listed below. 
 

622009                        622010                        622011                        622013 
 
 
There are no direct alternatives available from Anglia for these devices at the present time. 
 
We have very limited stocks of these devices available on a first come first served basis until the stocks have been 
exhausted, please contact our sales desk with your requirement. 
 
Please make the relevant person(s) in your purchasing and engineering departments aware of this change to 
prevent disruption to your production schedule. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Anglia 

 


